
 

 

 

Curriculum Approach for the Teaching of Spelling at Great Dalby 

Read Write Inc. Spelling at Great Dalby Primary 

School 

At Great Dalby Primary School, we use the Read Write 

Inc. Spelling Programme to support children in 

developing strong, confident spelling skills from Year 2 

onwards. 

What is Read Write 

Inc. Spelling? 

Read Write Inc. Spelling is a structured and 

engaging programme designed to help children 

master the spelling rules and patterns outlined in 

the National Curriculum. Developed by Ruth 

Miskin, it provides a consistent approach across 

the school and supports all learners in becoming 

accurate and independent spellers. 

How the Programme Works 

• Daily Lessons: Short, focused sessions are delivered each 

day to build and reinforce spelling knowledge. 

• Spelling Rules & Patterns: Each unit focuses on a 

specific rule or pattern, helping children understand how 

words are constructed. 

• Interactive Learning: Lessons include videos, partner 

work, and written activities to keep children engaged. 

• Weekly Practice: Children practise new spellings 

throughout the week and complete a short test to assess 

progress. 

• Memory Strategies: Techniques are taught to help 

children remember tricky spellings and apply them in their 

writing. 

 

 



Why We Use It 

• Consistency: A whole-school approach ensures all children receive the same high-quality 

teaching. 

• Confidence: Children gain confidence through regular practice and clear strategies. 

• Independence: Pupils learn to take responsibility for their own spelling development. 

• Curriculum Alignment: The programme fully supports the expectations of the National 

Curriculum. 

 

How You Can Help at Home 

• Talk to your child about the spelling rules they are 

learning. 

• Practise weekly spellings together in fun and varied 

ways. 

• Encourage reading and word games to build vocabulary 

and reinforce spelling patterns. 

If you have any questions about the programme or how to 

support your child’s spelling at home, please speak to your 

child’s class teacher. 

 


